

# September 2019

Where Your Child Always Comes First

#### Evanston



# Here's What We've Been Up To

Hello all and happy **September** , Please stay on the look out for updates through

## MyTeachingStrategies App/site

where you will find information regarding lesson plans, newsletters, updates and any information regarding your child's growth and development. We are no longer using LIFECUBBY.

Thanks to all the parent volunteers that helped with our trip to the Zoo @@@@@@@@@@

2 weeks notice is needed in writing to avoid \$300 cancellation fee.

Toddler Town will be closed on Monday
September 2<sup>nd</sup>

Make sure credit cards are up to date and to make payments on 1<sup>st</sup> & 15<sup>th</sup> of every month

# ANNOUNCEMENTS

Important information

Toddler Town will be CLOSED on Monday September 2<sup>nd</sup>

You have to sign in/out your child daily at the front counter.

It is a DCFS Mandate

**MORE STUFF!** 

Tuition payments due on 1st & 15th of every month

Update all contact phone numbers, emails and cell providers and please update Your Childs Cubby as our city changes weather daily !!! REMINDER !!!!! Remember to sign in/out your child daily as it is a DCFS mandate through the state of Illinois.

Please see your child's teacher if you have any questions @@@



# SHARKS (5 Year Olds)



Welcome September! We had so much fun pretending to be Zoo animals and finished off our unit by taking a field trip to the Lincoln Park Zoo. Thank you to all that volunteered and made our trip possible ©©©©

Our pre-k students usually leave us to start their new journey to elementary school each year, so in September we have new students in the class and this is the time for us to learn about each other and that also includes lots of observations. We are looking forward to learning all about ourselves, our family, and the beginning of the year this month. The letters and math we will be learning are usually related to our weekly themes. Since we will have new students, we will start talking about basic shapes such as; Circle, Triangle, Rectangle & Square. We will continue improving our early reading skills with guessing game, clue game, sounding out the letters, reading books etc. Children will start practicing writing their names. Variety of art projects, games, graph and outdoor activities will accompany our learning.

## BUTTERFLIES (4 Year Olds)

Hello Parents and Happy September. We want to say congratulations to all of our PFA year 1 graduates and welcome back all our returning and new students for year 2 of PFA. August was a blur but the children had a great time at the zoo with their friends and chaperones. Thank you to all our volunteers for making our trip a success and we can't wait for our next trip to the SHEDD. Stay on the lookout for information to follow. The month of September will bring us all about school, all about me, feelings and all things social and emotional. Parents please remember that we are closed on Monday September 2nd.

Thanks from the Butterflies, Mrs. Maritza, Ms. Jasmin & Mr. Robert. Please if you have any questions feel free to contact us at 847-475-1467 EXT 14







## CHIPMUNKS (3 Year Olds)

Let's welcome our official start of the school year with great excitement! To start off on the right track for the month of September we will have the "All About ME" unit. This month we will talk and learn more about ourselves as well as our friends. We will discuss all our favorite things, what we like to eat, what is our favorite color and hobbies. We will learn about different families and about our body parts. Ms. Carina will send out more information about the "All About ME" poster this week so please check your cubbies. Like each week we will focus on a letter, number, shape, and color. Let's have an awesome school year! Note: If parents can donate 1 folder for your child to send activities home each Friday. Thank you.



## BUMBLEBEES (2 Year Olds)



September is finally here! If you haven't done much this summer, you still have time to plan something fun as the first day of FALL is September 23, 2019. During the month of August children had lots of fun learning about worms and exploring with them, farm animals, zoo animals and school. Children began their count-up to the one hundredth day of school and started a whole new routine for this school year. For the month of September, we will discuss our 5 senses and children will be talking a lot about themselves and their bodies our body (inside and out), family and FALL. Children will also learn about feelings and emotions, it is very important for children to know how to express and identify feelings so that they also can learn how to manage certain feeling when they're experiencing it or when they see someone else experiencing it, they can help solve the problem.

Heads up! Parents will be involved a lot during this month. ENJOY AND PREPARE FOR THE WEATHER CHANGE!

www.toddlertownevanston.com



# Where Your Child Always Comes First

Make sure your Emails, phone numbers, cell phone Providers and Credit Cards are up to Date.

Remember to check out your MY Teaching Strategies account for news, documentations, pictures and or videos. We no longer are using LIFECUBBY.

Please sign in/out your child as it is a DCFS Mandate.



Toddler Town will be closed Monday September 2<sup>nd</sup>.









